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WHAT’S NEW IN THE GARDEN?

Construction on the garden’s pergola, a major part of our Master Plan, began in late 
summer and will be completed in time for the 2017 season.  This project was made 
possible through the generous financial support from Mr. Charles Carl, Jr. and the 
Carlilian Foundation.

October saw the installation of a bright, new sign, a very welcome sight to all the 
visitors to our garden. 

UNION COLLEGE VOLUNTEERS WORK TO MAKE THE GARDEN BEAUTIFUL

The Rose Garden depends on volunteers 
and this past season, on several 
occasions, Union College students could 
be seen working alongside our regulars.  
We thank the Kenney Community 
Center for answering our call for 
helpers. 

AN EVENING IN TUSCANY A GREAT SUCCESS

The Gade Farm, located 
in Guilderland, was 
awarded the Charles Carl, 
Jr. Honorary Award at our 
annual fundraiser in June

 for their continuing support 
to the garden over the years. 

The River Stone Manor was 
transformed into an Italian 
villa for the evening and a 
good time was had by all.

THE GARDEN IS HOME TO 
MANY CREATURES 

One lovely summer evening we 
witnessed two young children, 
along with their mom, release into 
the garden the butterflies they had 
hatched from a science kit.  


